
  ability 2141 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  ability 2141 # euporeo {yoo-por-eh'-o}; from a compound of
2090 and the base of 4197; (intransitively) to be good for
passing through, i.e. (figuratively) have pecuniary means: --
{ability}.[ql

  afore 4282 # proetoimazo {pro-et-oy-mad'-zo}; from 4253 and
2090; to fit up in advance (literally or figuratively): --
ordain before, prepare {afore}.[ql

  before 4282 # proetoimazo {pro-et-oy-mad'-zo}; from 4253 and
2090; to fit up in advance (literally or figuratively): --
ordain {before}, prepare afore.[ql

  build 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by external
equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal fitness); by
implication, to construct, create: -- {build}, make, ordain,
prepare.[ql

  make 2090 # hetoimazo {het-oy-mad'-zo}; from 2092; to prepare:
-- prepare, provide, {make} ready. Compare 2680.[ql

  make 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and a
derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by external
equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal fitness); by
implication, to construct, create: -- build, {make}, ordain,
prepare.[ql

  ordain 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and
a derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by
external equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal
fitness); by implication, to construct, create: -- build, make,
{ordain}, prepare.[ql

  ordain 4282 # proetoimazo {pro-et-oy-mad'-zo}; from 4253 and
2090; to fit up in advance (literally or figuratively): --
{ordain} before, prepare afore.[ql

  preparation 2091 # hetoimasia {het-oy-mas-ee'-ah}; from 2090;
preparation: -- {preparation}.[ql

  prepare 2090 # hetoimazo {het-oy-mad'-zo}; from 2092; to
prepare: -- {prepare}, provide, make ready. Compare 2680.[ql

  prepare 2680 # kataskeuazo {kat-ask-yoo-ad'-zo}; from 2596 and
a derivative of 4632; to prepare thoroughly (properly, by
external equipment; whereas 2090 refers rather to internal
fitness); by implication, to construct, create: -- build, make,
ordain, {prepare}.[ql

  prepare 4282 # proetoimazo {pro-et-oy-mad'-zo}; from 4253 and
2090; to fit up in advance (literally or figuratively): --
ordain before, {prepare} afore.[ql

  provide 2090 # hetoimazo {het-oy-mad'-zo}; from 2092; to
prepare: -- prepare, {provide}, make ready. Compare 2680.[ql

  ready 2090 # hetoimazo {het-oy-mad'-zo}; from 2092; to prepare:
 -- prepare, provide, make {ready}. Compare 2680.[ql
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